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The AFL-CIO has released a 

flyer with information on the 

coronavuirus. This flyer can be 

printed and emailed for  

distribution of the latest  

information about the virus. 

 More 

AFL-CIO Flyer – 
Information and 
Resources on the 
Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) 
Outbreak 

Coronavirus Flyer... 

Questions or comments? Email giffordk@tcunion.org or call 301-840-8741.  

IP Martinez Message to IAM Members 
on COVID-19 Outbreak 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

I know there is much uncertainty surrounding the evolving COVID-19 

(coronavirus) outbreak that has now been classified as a global  

pandemic. Our daily routines are being affected by the cancellation of 

many events in an effort to limit the spread of the virus. I want each 

and every member of our IAM family to know that the IAM is taking all 

necessary action to keep all of us safe, while continuing the important 

work of our union. 

Click here for more information. 
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